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Summer Term 2 – Newsletter One 
 
Welcome to our final half term at school, and for some of you, your child’s final half term at 
St. Peter’s! We have some important dates (specific to Year 6!) coming up to make you aware of. 
I will aim to update these as soon as I can via our school website class page, so please keep checking 

back on there  

 Friday 10th June - Miss Marshall from Toot Hill (Head of Year 7) visiting new starters. 

 Monday 13th June - Ms Stewart (CAMHS Educational Mental Health Practitioner) visiting to provide 
a transition workshop called 'Making the Move', supporting children with their mental health and well-
being during their move to secondary school. 

 Thursday 16th June - Mrs Sayal returning to school to deliver a workshop about 'Growth and 
Development' (SRE). Please complete the form sent home by Mrs Gilmour to give your permission for 
this. 

 Wc. Monday 20th June - Year 6 Activities Week (please see separate information about this, on the 
website). 

 Tuesday 5th July - Toot Hill, Kings and Belvoir High Taster Days (we have no information about how 

these days run, so please contact these schools directly for information on timings etc.) 

 Tuesday 12th and Weds 13th July - Production dates. Timings to follow. 

 Weds 20th July - Year 6 Leaver's Service in the church. Timings to follow. 

 Thursday 21st July - SNA Taster Day. 

 Friday 22nd July - Final day of term. 

Homework for this week:  
 
Topic – Tomorrow’s World 
 
In class this week, the children have been reviewing our school website. They have created surveys 
to be completed for their homework. These will need to be filled in by 3 people who do not 
attend/work at our school (parents, carers, relatives etc.) The children will be using this data to 
write a letter to Mr T, to recommend changes or explain useful areas of the school website. 
 

Homework due – Friday 17th June. 

The Greatest Show! 
 
As I am sure you are aware by now, our UKS2 Production this year is ‘The Greatest Show!’ 
Children will be told their parts in due course, but for now we would really like them to get to 
grips with learning and practising the songs at home. I have put a link to a playlist of the songs 
on our class page, but these are also available on Youtube Music, Apple Music and Spotify, for the 
children to listen and sing along to. The lyrics are in their scripts . 

 

UKS2 Staff: 
Mrs. Marston – Class 5/6              Miss. Brownley – Class 6 
Miss. Walton – Class 5 Teacher  Mrs Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner 
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